
 

Expression of Interest for Green-based infrastructures  

Reference: WW/TAN-EOI-2025/green-based solutions 

WeWorld is an Italian NGO, active in Tanzania. WeWorld has been working in Tanzania since 

2010, in the regions of Njombe, Tanga, Mtwara and Dar es Salaam. Our interventions in the 

country focus on education, sanitation and health, protection, advocacy for the rights of children, 

girls and women, and community involvement. 

The subject of this Expression of Interest is the execution of the following works: Green-based 

solutions for Infrastructure.  

The purpose of the EOI is to identify suppliers, who wish to participate in future bidding 

processes. This Expression of Interest is directed towards local suppliers with the objective to 

broaden the collaboration between suppliers in Tanzania and WeWorld. 

 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EoI) COLLECTION: 

The full EoI Package will be available through the following Link from 16th to 25th of April 2025 
and in WeWorld webpage: https://www.weworld.it/en/calls-and-tenders (please check the 
dedicated part: Expression of Interest for Green-based infrastructure) 
 
The deadline for EoI submissions is 28th of April 2025 (23.59 Tanzania time). Submission after 
the deadline will not be considered.  
Additional information or clarifications/questions will be published on WeWorld website 
accordingly to the instructions indicated in the EoI.  

For any questions, please contact: 

francesco.parisi@weworld.it and benjamin.nyanga@weworld.it  
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